
DRAFTER’S NOTE

FROM THE

LEGISLATIVE REFERENCE BUREAU

LRB–2925/2dn
JK:jlg:mrc

July 12, 1999

Representative Grothman:

Please review this draft carefully to ensure that it is consistent with your intent.
This bill refers to “recycling centers” and “recycling buyback centers”, but does not
define either term.  Do you want to define these terms?  If you have any questions,
please contact me.

Joseph T. Kreye
Legislative Attorney
Phone:  (608) 266–2263
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